http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=63068

Richardson County Highway Superintendent Resigns
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert has
resigned.

County Commissioners made a motion August 29th “with deep regret and
heartfelt appreciation” to accept Huppert’s letter of resignation, effective
September 15.

Huppert has worked for Richardson County since August of 1993. He was
appointed Highway Superintendent in March of 2010.

Huppert has accepted a job as Highway Superintendent in Dodge County.
Huppert told MSCNEWS he was not seeking a new position, he said Dodge
County approached him asking him to interview for the position.

Huppert said the new job offers an opportunity for him to use all of he

certifications he has obtained over the years. He called it an opportunity too good
to pass up.
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